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KARANGAHAPE ROAD PRECINCT
DEVELOPED DESIGN
PITT TO QUEEN STREET - INTERIM FOUR LANE OPTION
_

WHEN

•	 Monday 12 March – 8am to 12pm
•	 Wednesday 14 March – 3pm to 7pm
•	 Friday 16 March – 8am to 12pm

WHERE:

�CorpStudio, Level 1, 86 Pitt Street 
(Above Leo O’Malley)D
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Can’t attend?

Phone Aaron Hutching 
on 021 802 495 or 
email aaron.hutching@
justaddlime.co.nz to 
arrange a meeting at a 
more convenient time.

From Monday 12 March, 
you can also view the plan 
and give feedback online 
at AT.govt.nz/kroadproject 

The Karangahape Road Enhancements project, beginning 
construction late 2018, will see changes to the way we 
park on Karangahape Road and some of the surrounding 
streets. Auckland Transport and Auckland Council 
want to hear your thoughts on a plan to maximise 
parking options for visitors to Karangahape Road.

Come along to one of three drop-in sessions, where 
you can chat with the project team and give your 
feedback on the proposed parking changes.

Your feedback will 
influence decisions on:

•	 Loading zone location

•	 Parking for taxis

•	 Mobility parking

•	 Paid parking area and 
hours of operation


